## Munson Township Zoning Commission Meeting

Minutes of September 21, 2015

Chair Dennis Medica called the meeting to order at 7:26 pm, with Lenore Pikus, Sandy Schultz, James Tekavec present. Also present were Zoning Inspector, Tim Kearns; Secretary, Kristen Bluemmel; and Trustee Andy Bushman.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Lenore Pikus moved and Sandy Schultz seconded to approve the minutes of August 24, 2015 as written, motion carried.

<u>CORRESPONDENCE</u> - Zoning Bulletin Issue – 8/10 and 8/25

Board members who are interested in attending The Planning and Zoning Workshop on 11/13/15 should notify Kristen Bluemmel by 9/28/15.

## **ZONING INSPECTOR'S REPORT**

The Zoning Inspector updated the Board on the monthly Zoning Report.

The Zoning Inspector discussed the use and/or storage of recreational vehicles and storage containers on commercial properties.

The Zoning Inspector requested clarification from the Board on the resolution as it pertains to small, decorative fences.

## OTHER BUSINESS

The Board discussed a document addressing noise which had been drafted by someone in the township several years ago. The group discussed how noise issues might be addressed within Munson Township.

The Board questioned the existence of a comprehensive plan for the township. The secretary, Kristen Bluemmel, will research the existence of such a document.

The Board has decided to update the Zoning Resolution on a quarterly basis. Several potential areas to review were identified by the Board.

The next scheduled meeting is Monday, October 19, 2015 at 7:30 pm.

Jim Tekaveç made a motion and Dennis Medica seconded to adjourn the meeting at 9:40 pm.

Dennis Medica, Chair

Kristen Bluemmel, Secretary